
Dear ****
Local Government Pension Scheme (LGPS)
Transfer of pension rights

Dear Marianne,

Greater Manchester Pension Fund Financial Statements for the year ended 31 March 2017

In response to your letter, I have attached the completed schedule having taken into account the 
views of other appropriate senior staff within Tameside including the Pension Fund Management 
Team.

The Chair is responding separately on how the Governing Body, (Pensions Management Panel) 
maintains oversight of the process.

If you require any further information or clarification, please contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Sandra Stewart
Executive Director of Governance, Resources and Pensions

Encl.

Marianne Dixon
Audit Manager
Grant Thornton UK LLP
4 Hardman Square
Spinningfields
Manchester
M3 3EB

Sandra Stewart
Executive Director of Pensions

Dukinfield Town Hall
King Street, Dukinfield, 
Tameside, SK16 4LA

Tel: 0161 342 3028

Website: www.gmpf.org.uk
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